
From: Jason Rosenberg
To: Kaylin McCauley
Subject: Masks
Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 12:59:45 PM

Dear City School Committee Members, 

Thank you for the continued support of masks in our public schools. Opening the schools this
year has been challenging but we are thrilled CUSD was able to return kids to campus. Masks
have played a vital role in keeping the schools open and keeping our children (and the
community at-large safe). 

I would like to thank all public officials for their support of masks. There are small pockets of
our community that would like you to think that masks do not work or asking children to
wear masks somehow takes away their rights as parents. But as you know, COVID-19 is a
communicable disease so we are all in this together. Masks save lives and we appreciate you
standing up for the larger community. As public officials, you have had insults, threats and
slurs thrown your way. You have stood strong. Thank you for your continued work in keeping
the people of Carlsbad safer from Covid.

Jason Rosenberg

Carlsbad 
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